
12/7 Sustainability Committee Notes 

 
1. April Sustainable Transportation Month Campaign- JC Porter & Shereen Shaw from ASU 

Transportation and Parking and Braden Kay from City of Tempe will be at meeting to 
help brainstorm ideas. Potential ideas:  

a. “super commuter” stories- highlight staff using sustainable transport 
b. Incentives- ASU TPS provides free light rail and bus passes for a week  
c. Email campaign to staff  
d. The committee came up with plenty of new ideas 

i. Game days – free light rail transportation 
ii. For high pollution days, turn into low pollution days and encourage other 

ways to lower carbon foot print 
iii. Bike registration events – bike share program – assist people with bike 

1. Some events such as preventing flat tires and information 
sessions 

iv. There was test run of the October Coordinated Bike Ride, which went 
from Tempe Beach Park to Downtown. May promote it next year as a big 
event. 

v. Reduced rates for UPass and platinum passes – share and promote 
vi. Car share – rent car by the hour – departments to set up an account 

1. Can do a lunch and learn with departments and get them signed 
up 

vii. Valley metro – Don’t Drive 1 in 5 program – incentives and it tracks your 
transportation 

viii. Bike to lunch areas to show the ease to get around areas 
ix. No cars on campus day – April – use any other transportation means – 

take pictures to show the impact and set goals for the next year 
2. Automatic double-sided printing questionnaire- Cannon, ASU’s printing partner wants to 

move all print anywhere printers (in libraries & computing commons) to default to print 
double-sided but would like to gather staff & student feedback before making the 
switch. Committee please fill out quick 3-question survey and send to their colleagues. 

a. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrVV1oQJ_D8oT2MvI1VlnCZhkt0
dNCmEdTKZFU3lDSj_pD_A/viewform?usp=sf_link 

b. Due date, Friday December 22nd.  
3. Don’t forget to send ideas over for monthly sustainability update email, email 

lforst@asu.edu with ideas and signup for email here: 
https://cfo.asu.edu/webform/university-sustainability-practices-mailing-list   
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